
Dear Parents & Families,

We are looking forward to the 2024-2025 school year!

The school’s picture date is September 25th. A retake day is scheduled for October 
23rd.

The school pictures will be put online for you to view and order.  Your 
son/daughter will be given a QR Code Card at the time of pictures to bring home. 
Please remind your son/daughter to bring this card home. This card will have the 
code you will need to order pictures and will have information on ordering from 
Ambrosius Studios website (ambrosiusstudios.com).

Images will be on the website within 5 days after photos are taken. Each student 
will have 2 images online to view and select from.

Please view your son/daughter’s images within 14 days of picture day to ensure no 
retake is necessary.  If a retake is necessary, this must be indicated online to have 
a retake done.  All retakes MUST be entered online.

How to order or view images:

 Scan QR code with phone or go to ambrosiusstudios.com
 Click on School Photos tab
 Enter your ticket code
 Enter your email address
 Choose the pictures and/or packages you would like to order

If you have any questions, please reach out to Ambrosius Studios
(920) 494-2294


